
Spring 1 Whole School Family Learning Project

Focus: Reading

Reading for pleasure: Here at Woodfield we understand the importance of children 

becoming fluent, independent readers as the key to being a lifelong learner. An 

important part of developing a love of reading is opportunities to read for 

enjoyment, making our own choices about the things we read. 

This half term we would like to celebrate the fun and enjoyment in reading. We 

would like families to take a photos reading their favourite books in the most fun, 

creative, wacky or imaginative place they can! This might be snuggled up on the 

sofa together, in the garden, in the supermarket or even while standing on their 

head. We want to show the world that the children of Woodfield love to read 

whenever and wherever they may be!! 



Please send our photo to admin@woodfield.doncaster.sch.uk with 

your child’s name and class in the email, by Monday 25th

March.

We will then create a showcase of all the images to share in 

our final assembly of the term. We will be giving out some 

fantastic prizes for the most creative entries.
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